
OPEN HOUSE  
@ 17501 Shenandoah Court, Ashton, MD  20861 

 

September 28th & 29th, 2024 
11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It’s time for the 17th annual open house:  Saturday, September 28th and Sunday, September 29th 
– both days from 11 am until 4 pm.  I will make sure to clean the studio and bake some goodies. 
 
I went a little “retro” recreating some of the shapes from the 70s and created flower-like designs 
with my hole punch.  I made new berry bowls and more garlic jars, both of which show off nicely 
the new flower designs.  In contrast to last year’s straight-walled bowls, my 2024 bowls are round 
and have thicker lips.  Sizes vary from mini dessert bowls to large serving bowls. Of course, I also 
made some of my staples, e.g. mugs, batter bowls, bud and market vases, small teapots and 
more.  Please visit my website (www.binepottery.com) and/or my Facebook page 
(www.facebook.com/binepottery) for more info and photos of my pottery. 
 
Artist and weaver Joe Buriel will again join me in exhibiting his beautiful scarves, placemats and 
kitchen towels.   
 
Bring a friend and I hope to see you – Peace, Love & Flowers -- Sabine 
 
 
PS:  All proceeds of the pottery sale will be donated to the Manna Food Center.  You may 
pay with cash or check for pottery. 

http://www.binepottery.com/
http://www.facebook.com/binepottery

